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To the honorable members of the Judiciary Committee. My name is Kelly Coffin and 
I am opposed to LD 2238. On the surface 3 days waiting period seems innocuous 
until you are a person who fears for their life. There are reasons why people get 
protection orders and may also want to be able to protect themselves. To feel some 
security in a possibly hostile situation. Domestic violence is real and has been on the 
rise for decades.  Also, it is a right to own firearms in Maine for home defense. If a 
person wants to purchase a gun for home defense, they should not have to wait three 
days if they have no prior problems with the law. 


